Whistle Binkies 13th Annual Jamie Engle Memorial Golf Tournament
Tournament Date: Thursday, June 10th, 2021 (9:30 AM Shotgun Start)                                                                                 
Location: Willow Creek Golf Course
Proceeds to: NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness) 
                                                                                            
We would like to offer you the opportunity to support the National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI) in efforts as a sponsor or raffle prize donor for our Jamie Engle Memorial Golf Tournament. 2019 event was a complete sell out and an outstanding success.
The need to prioritize your mental health is ongoing. The support, education and advocacy programs provided at NAMI Southeast Minnesota ensure our community is aware of the importance of mental health and what to do if your mental health, or that of a loved one, is decreasing. This work is constant and your investment in NAMI SE MN makes it possible.
Every contribution is welcomed but not limited:
• Team -- $320 (4-Player Team)
• Team & Hole Sponsor -- $400 (4-Player Team, Sign on Hole & Business Name on Flyer)
• Hole Sponsor -- $125 (Sign on Hole & Business Name on Flyer)
• Raffle Prize Sponsor -- (Donation for Raffle Prize & Business Name on Flyer)

For details on each of these sponsorship opportunities please give us a call or send us an e-mail. We hope you will take advantage of one of these sponsorship opportunities to support our event while showcasing your business. Any donation will be greatly appreciated. This is an opportunity to publicize your company name, and at the same time support a worthwhile charity. We value your assistance in making this year’s tournament another great success. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Mitch Anderson at 507-398-3440 or Eric Amundson at 507-271-0244 (e‐mail: andersonm.wb@gmail.com). Thank you for your support of Whistle Binkies in our attempt to help raise donations for NAMI, we appreciate your donation.

Sincerely,
Mitch Anderson & Eric Amundson

